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February 28, 2017 

 
To whom it may concern,   

 
           I am the general contractor of The Pope John Paul II Academy in Montrose, CO.  I can 
verify that no asbestos was utilized in the construction of this building. Any questions may be referred 
to the Designated Representative of the school who can be reached at 970-249-2996. 
 
 
In Christ,  
 
 
 
Mr. Glen Roper 
Roper Construction 
 

 


